
 

 

 

 

 
   

 
 

 

 
  

 

 

Friday  2020 

Friday 12th 
November 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers 

Learning Reviews/Parents’ Evenings  

Please remember to return your reply slip for Learning Reviews (Parents’ 
evening) by the end of Monday, to your OLDEST child’s teacher, for all 
your children – this is so that we can give you appointments that are 
suitably spaced out. As you will know, these will be held on Tuesday 23rd 
and Wednesday 24th November, both from 3:40-6pm.   

Children in Need  

Next Friday, 19th November, is Children in Need day. We will be taking 
part in ‘Feel Good Friday’, by celebrating ‘Uniqueness’. This means that 
children may come to school wearing clothing that makes them who they 
are. For example, traditional clothing; kits or uniforms of clubs they are 
part of; a favourite outfit; or something to represent their personality. We 
are inviting children to donate £1 on the day.   

Attendance  

We are now celebrating every class whose attendance is over 95% in the 
previous week, with extra ‘dojos’ (class points), and the highest class will 
get an extra-long playtime. Please help your child contribute to this group 
effort!  

Reading Books  

Please do remember to make sure your child reads at home, and brings 
their book bag to school every day.  

Have a wonderful weekend! 

Mr Elcock (Deputy Head)  



Nursery 
Morning: Emaan Afternoon: Shaker 

Reception 
Spinners: Aariz & Sehab Twisters: Abdurrahman & Solihom 

Year 1 
Delius: Essa & Zohaib Hockney: Rayhan & Haleema 

Year 2 
Forster: Urfan & Dominik Lister: Huzayfa & Essa 

Year 3   

Bronte:  Hannah & Leo Haworth:  Zaynab & Aaron 

Year 4   

McMillan:  Hajira & Roman Priestley:  Ramadan & Manasa 

Year 5   

Salt:  Zahra & Ihsaan Jowett:  Sehrish & Anowa 

Year 6   

Appleton:  Isa & Jake Cartwright:  Lawra & Hassan 

 

Superstars 
 
We are now beginning to hold Celebration Collective Worship (Assemblies) on 
Friday mornings. We hope that in a few weeks we will, once again, be able to 
invite parents to join us in celebrating our pupils’ achievements. We will let you 
know when this will happen. 
 

Well done to all our Superstars below… 
 

Last week’s attendance and punctuality 
 

Nursery 
Morning: 71% % N/A Afternoon: 76% & N/A 

Reception 
Spinners: 97% & 2 Lates Twisters: 79% & 9 Lates 

Year 1 
Delius: 92% & 3 Lates Hockney: 87% & 2 Lates 

Year 2 
Forster: 95% & 3 Lates Lister: 90% & 2 Lates 

Year 3   

Bronte:  99% & 1 Late Haworth: 98% & 9 Lates 

Year 4   
McMillan: 94% & 3 Lates Priestley: 95% & 6 Lates 

Year 5   
Salt: 94% & 4 Lates Jowett:  97% & 5 Lates 

Year 6   

Appleton:  94% & 10 Lates Cartwright: 96% & 8 Lates 

 


